Foothill School Community Council

9/9/15

Changes to the bylaws were voted on by the council and approved.
Emily Powers was voted as secretary
The agenda focused on reviewing the School Improvement Plan
Dr. Backman reviewed the School Improvement Plan and explained how the teachers create the
SLOs and the goals that they set.
Dr. Backman reviewed the Action Plan for the use of Trust Land Money.
o Action Step 1 — We have the lowest overall class sizes ever.
o Goal #2 in Action Step 1 — purchased MyAccess
Action Step 2 — There will be 2-4 days of collaboration for every grade except for 3" grade and
two days for the Special Ed classes.
Dr. Shumway did workshops and gave lots of great background and activities.
Our SAGE results are in and are great. We are successful both at having high scores and
improving our scores.
The next SCC meeting will be October 21 at 11:00.



